
Dear Parents 

The children have been so excited to come back to school and tell us all about your holidays 
and Sederim.  

Throughout this week the children have been revisiting previously taught concepts in maths 
to consolidate their learning. They have been ordering numbers to 10 and 20 making sure 
they recognise the numerals. This is something you could practise at home with your 
child if you would like to. The children have also made different patterns with a variety 
of loose parts and then used the loose parts to make lovely pictures on the tables. We 
taught the children to take photos on the iPads and will be looking at how to upload them 
to Seesaw in preparation of going in to Year 1. 

The children have loved our new topic of ‘Transport’ and have been busy writing about all 
the different modes of transport that they have been on before. Next week as it is Yom 
Ha’Atzmaut we are going to be looking at different ways to get to Israel from England and 
closer countries so the children are aware of the world map. If you have any boarding 
passes or anything to do with aeroplanes please can you send them in next 
week. 

I am Ms. Pieters and I am excited to be helping Reception lean their Alef Bet this term and preparing 
for the Alef Bet party. This week we started to learn how to read and write the 

word ת בָּ  .learning the letters kamatz and patach (that make the 'uh' sound) and shin ,(Shabbat) שַׁ

We are preparing for Shabbat UK and are all looking forward to Yom HaAtzmaut next week! 

Our week’s attendance was 95.83%. Weekly attendance needs to be over 96%. 
 

Shabbat Shalom 

Reception Team  

    


